Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Eileen Vohs <eivohs@comcast.net>
Sent: Saturday, March 07, 2015 8:38 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Lake Almanor

Dear Mr. Barnes,

| am writing to express my opinion that Increasing the temperature of Lake Almanor by letting the cold water out, will be
very detrimental to the lake, the nearby communities, and all those, like myself,who enjoy this beautiful body of water.
My husband and | built our retirement home at the lake, and we are looking forward to spending our senior years there.
Surely there must be other ways to fulfill the needs expressed by the Water Board, than the one presently being
proposed. Please put me down as "no" vote against UNFFR Project 2105. Thanks for much for the hard work you do,
and for considering my opposition to the project.

Very sincerely,

Eileen Vohs



